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I am a native Oregonian & struggling with the decision to stay, or move our family & 

business out of this state.  I oppose this bill.  Our fees are already too high.  On top of 

that, our Oregon leadership already has an enormous tax surplus they don't want to 

give back to us?  It doesn't make any sense. 


